[image: PSE_letterhead]

Mr. Steven V. King
November __, 2014
Page 2




March 11, 2015
Via Web Portal and Overnight Courier

Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250
Re:	Docket UE-121373
Annual Compliance Report - 2014
Dear Mr. King:
Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (“PSE”) submits an original and 12 copies of its first Annual Compliance Report for the TransAlta-Centralia Coal Transition Power Purchase Agreement pursuant to Order 08 in the above-referenced docket.   

This first report includes only one month (December 2014) of generation information because the Delivery Term of the Coal Transition Power Purchase and Sale Agreement between TransAlta Centralia Generation LLC and PSE commenced December 1, 2014, and each report includes data through the end of the calendar year.  Subsequent reports will include 13 months (December 1 through December 31 of the following year) of generation information. 

Please contact Chris Schaefer at (425) 456-2932 for additional information about this filing.  
If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2110.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sincerely,



Ken Johnson
Director, State Regulatory Affairs
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